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Alc 
Dear M aurie 

I refer to Petition 4193-25 tabled on 18 February 2025 and Petition 4203-25 tabled on 
12 March 2025, regarding the order agreed to by the Legislative Assembly on 
10 December 2024 regarding the Termination of Pregnancy Act 2018. 

The Queensland Government does not support the request made in these petitions. 

I encourage the petitioners to read my contribution in Parliament from 10 December 2024, 
which details my position and the position of the Government on this very sensitive and 
important issue. 

I have provided a link to this address for your convenience, which begins on page 219 of 
Hansard: 
https://documents.parliamentqld.gov.au/events/han/2024/2024_12_10_WEEKLY.pdf 

Yours sincerely 

DAVID CRISAFULLI MP 
PREMIER AND MINISTER FOR VETERANS 
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